

Dear La Costa Canyon High School Supporters,

The La Costa Canyon High School Foundation was established to fund enrichment programs to enhance the educational experience at LCC - an award-winning school with an extremely diverse and talented student body. Our annual evening fundraiser is quickly approaching and we are hard at work planning a memorable evening. The Taste of La Costa is an incredible event attended by some of the most influential members of our community.

Every year, we are able to raise tens of thousands of dollars which has been used to fund academic programs that support all LCC students. In order to meet our fundraising goals, we need your help and support.

There are three distinct ways you or your business can help us with our event:

- Be an Auction Contributor (please find the attached Auction Contribution Form)
- Be a Taste of La Costa Food or Beverage Sponsor (please find the attached Taste Donation Form)
- Be a Taste of La Costa Event Sponsor (please find the attached Sponsorship Form listing the different Sponsorship levels)

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at the email listed below. We thank you for your continued support and hope to see you at the Taste of La Costa in November!

Taste of La Costa
A Benefit for the La Costa Canyon High School Foundation
The Valley Club, Carlsbad
Saturday, November 12, 2016
5:30-10:30pm



Email: lcfoundation@sduhsd.net